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We will be collecting donations for the New Life Community Larder and they are 
particularly looking for tinned, jarred or boxed produce . Please bring any 
contributions to school on the morning of 1st October and we will have a collection 
point in each classroom.   
 
Thank you for your kind donations.  

Diary dates         
            7-8.10.21—Whole school planetarium visit (school site) 

      W/C 11.10.21 —Parent’s evenings (details to follow) 

             20.10.21—Year 6 Open mornings to Carres/KSHS 

             21.10.21— Bag2School  

             21.10.21— Last day of term 

             01.11.21–   First day of term 

            04.11.21—  Wrates photographer 

             17.11.21—  NHS flu vacs (nasal spray) 

This week, Chestnut class tested the durability and 
permeability of igneous, metamorphic and 
sedimentary rocks.  We carefully scraped them to 
test their durability and assessed this against their 
main uses.  We then tested their permeability, by 
placing the rocks into water and looking out for the 
appearance of bubbles from the rock.  We found that 
merely because a rock belongs to a certain type, this 
does not determine its suitability for certain 
uses.  For example you could use granite, an igneous 
rock to build a work top in a kitchen, but you 
definitely would not use pumice, another igneous rock 
for the same thing.  We discovered that each rock 
had different properties and therefore these 
properties determined their uses, irrespective of the 
type of rock they are. 

In our science lessons this week, Rowan class we have learned 
about the different links in a food chain (producer-consumer-
prey-predator). To help us understand this we made our own 
physical food chains. 

Learning Council 

 

We have now appointed the Learning 
Council representatives. 

 

 Look out for the children proudly 
wearing their badges around school.  

 

Ask them what they do and what is 
their role in school?  

Planetarium visit  
We are so excited for National 

Space week and the Planetarium visit on 
7th & 8th October. We would really 

appreciate your donation of £2.92 if you 
haven't already done so on ParentPay.  

Templates for the Space challenge are coming 
home tonight to enter a competition to win 

wonderful Space week prizes! 



Little Windmills 
We now provide breakfast club from 7:30am and 

after school club up until 6:00pm. Please book the 
sessions you require via parent pay. We have 
lots of fun craft and sports activities to join in 

with.  
To find out more, please contact the office  on 

01529 460633 or 
enquiries@heckington.lincs.sch.uk 




